1000 S.W. Jackson St., Suite 100 Topeka, KS 66612-1354



Phone: (785) 296-3481 Fax: (785) 296-5055 TTY: 711 admin@kansascommerce.com KansasCommerce.com

Sam Brownback, Governor

Antonio J. Soave, Secretary

August 4, 2016

Ms. Peggy Meader President Inland Associates, Inc 18965 W 158th St Olathe, Kansas 66062-8014

Dear Ms. Meader:

On behalf of the state of Kansas, I would like to thank you personally for your contribution to our economy.

As a business owner for nearly 30 years, I know the value of running a company in a state that has the right economic climate. That is one of the reasons that I relocated my business to Kansas nearly 10 years ago. That is also why I was honored to accept the position as Kansas Secretary of Commerce earlier this year.

We in the state of Kansas are most appreciative of the contributions that you and your company bring to the community. Your presence adds significant value not only to your employees and customers, but also to the overall quality of life and the vibrancy of our state.

If we can be of any assistance to you or your company, please feel free to reach out to Martin Kupper, Deputy Secretary, at martin.kupper@ks.gov with any questions, comments or suggestions. Once again, thank you for your commitment to the great state of Kansas and its people.

We look forward to continuing and enhancing our relationship with you and your company for many years to come.

Sincerely,

Antonio Soave

Secretary of Commerce